
 

 
 
The K of C meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 p.m. in 

the Parish Hall. All Knights in good standing (current dues paid) are 

encouraged to attend. Next meeting will be October 21, 

2021, 7PM-MASKS ARE OPTIONAL AT MEETINGS.  

To those Knights born in October! 

Anton Williamson, Gordon Colton, Rev. 
Andy Colvin, Billy Cunningham, Roger 
Coles, Mike Phillips, Scott Slinker 

We are in dire need of Altar Servers! Anyone who has made their First 

Communion can sign up. Boys, girls, adults, and young adults. If you are 

interested in becoming a server, Art Kreger will start training after Sun-

day morning Masses, beginning October 17th. If you are interested, 

please contact the Parish Office.

Are you 7th through 12th grade? 

Come join Shane Cunningham in a 

youth group!! Please contact the 

office if you are interested. 

We would like to begin in person classes for Kindergar-

ten through 6th grade. If you are interested please let 

the office know. Materials are available if you prefer to 

do RE at home. Classes will be after the 9:30am Sunday 

Mass. 

 

 

Please join us in praying for our nation 

on October 16, 2021, at 12:00 noon, at 

the Public Square Rosary Rally on the 

front steps of the Cathedral. 

The world is at a crossroads.  God is 

more offended than ever as people ignore Our Lady’s 

maternal request to “stop offending God.” In the 

Secret of the Rosary, St. Louis Marie Grignion de 

Montfort said: “Public prayer is far more powerful 

than private prayer to appease the anger of God and 

call down His mercy. 

It is that time of year to 

begin Religious Education 

classes. 

We will begin classes on 

Sunday October 24th.  This 

will give you an opportunity 

to register your children. 

Classes will be held in the rectory following the 

9:30am Sunday Mass.  If you prefer to educate your 

children at home, please let me know and I will be 

happy to provide you with whatever you need.  See 

you there! 

Quit griping about your church; if it was perfect, you couldn’t belong! 

Daycare Person Needed! 

In desperate need of someone who can provide daycare for a 1 
year old baby, a few times a week. This is a State paid.  Please con-

tact Tammy at 541-523-7400 x206 New Directions 
Tickets are going fast, get yours soon! 

 


